
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

A very warm welcome back to every child and family! We hope you are all 

feeling settled and enjoying being back in the school community as much as 

we are. 

The children have been learning about the importance of equality this week. 

Each class has studied a different inspirational individual. These are Harriet 

Tubman, Tom Daly, Emmeline Pankhurst, Rosa Parks, Billy Monger and Nelson 

Mandela. We hope that they have come home inspired by the lives of these 

amazing people to help create a welcoming culture at Emmanuel where 

everyone is valued and nobody feels like an outsider. 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone. We look forward to seeing you bright and 

early Monday morning! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

➢ After school clubs start 9th 

September. Reflex maths club 

will commence for Year 4. The 

first group of Year 4 children 

will be sent invitations by 

class teachers. All will be 

included over the year. 

➢ School photos 17th September 

➢ Coffee morning for parents in 

our pod. Please come along 

and meet some of the team 

who are here to help. We’d 

love to get your ideas! 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y6JS/SB 100 % 

Y5RC 98.9% 

Y3/4AM 98.3% 

Y3/4CJ 97.8% 

Y6SW 94.4% 

Y3/4HH 88.7% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y6JS/SB 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, 

strawberries and cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Elsie from Y3/4HH For brightening up the classroom and the whole of 
Emmanuel School with your beautiful smile and positivity. 
Thank you Elsie! 

Archie from Y3/4AM For showing friendship , kindness and care in class and 
being a super role model to others. We are lucky to have 
you here Archie!  

Gurbani from Y3/4CJ For setting such high standards for yourself and showing 
these to others as a wonderful role model. We are so 
proud of you Gurbani! 

Bobby from Y5RC For being noticed by everyone here for showing ‘The 
Emmanuel Way’. Thank you so much Bobby, you really are 
appreciated! 

Harry from Y6JS/SB For going the extra mile and making great choices. Thank 
you so much for stepping up so well to Year 6 Harry-we 
are really proud of you! 

Rodrigo from Y6SW For being such a kind and helpful member of the class and 
school community. You always shine as a super role 
model Rodrigo and we are truly thankful to have you at our 
school! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers-Leo L, Alfie, Sienna, Fred and 

Henry. Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good work everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“As a sign of this everlasting covenant which I am making with you and all living beings, I 

am putting my bow in the clouds.” 

(Genesis 50:15-21) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                          

  

 

 

What an amazing summer of achievement for Isla in Year 6. All of Isla’s hard work is paying off and 

we are so proud. Isla attended the Lord Mayor’s Parlour to accept her award for recognition for 

services to the local community. She also achieved 2nd place at The British Ice Skating (pre novice 

level 2) National Competition. How awesome-well done! 

Congratulations 

to Alexa from 

Year 4 for 

passing Stage 4 

Swimming. We 

are really proud 

of you-thank you 

for sharing your 

great news 

Alexa! 

Congratulations 

to Thea from 

Year 6 for 

earning your 

Karate yellow 

belt recently. We 

are really proud 

of your 

achievement-

well done! 


